FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

The total cost for the production and recording of the 'lights for Leicester' video that was published on social media and YouTube. Including any fees paid.
The total cost for the production and recording of the 'lights for Leicester' video is £20,226.17. Other support costed at £11,400 was provided in kind by Curve who produced the film, at no charge. 

Typically, the switch on is seen by 25,000 people in the city centre. The video has been viewed more than 60,000 times and will continue to be promoted through the Christmas period.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
